SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN COMMITTEE

Minutes of the meeting held on March 10th, 2022, at 7.00 p.m. in the Dorothy Grainger Room

Present: Bill Croome (Chair), Olivia Kennard, Olive Millward, Simon Hedges, Jon Smye, Prue Nichols

- 1. Apologies: Liz Gilbert, Liz Trebble, Janet Campbell
- 2. No members of the Public attended.
- 3. The Minutes of the last meeting (17.02.2022) were approved.
- 4. Matters arising: It was noted that the Little Rec and the stewpond had been included as spaces of merit by MDDC in 2014. The old fire-station/scout hut is being re-roofed but its future is undecided.
- 5. Responses to general comments by parishioners will be tabulated and circulated to Committee members for correction and/or approval. Responses from all sections will then be included in reply letters which will be sent out. SH OK
- 6. The surplus balance of the Locality budget held by SPC will be returned to Locality.
- 7. The Locality grant for technical assistance for a Heritage Impact Assessment of the Glebe and Tiverton Road sites has been approved. Contact from AECOM is expected. BC

8. AOB

The suggestion of a Green Forum for the Parish has been referred to SPC. The MDDC parishes consultation concerns ward boundaries for voting purposes. It was agreed that a table would be manned at the mini-market on April 2nd. OK to book table.

A timetable will be arranged for making changes needed to the Plan. OK will apply to join SPC.

The next meeting will be on Thursday, March 24th at 7.00 p.m.

The meeting ended at 8.00 p.m.